Weekly Bright Spot s

Uniform Update- Masks
Be sure your child has a well fitting
mask that covers the nose easily.
Gators and bandanas are not
recommended by the CDC. We have

plenty of masks in the office if needed.

Picture Day is this Friday,
September 18th! Please turn
in your order forms before
Friday. Students are allowed
to dress out of uniform for
picture day on Friday.
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September 14th-September 18th

Message fmm the Prlnm pal

As we settle into a routine of daily school life, we can finally turn our attention
towards planning activities for the fall. Of course, this will look different than in
years past but we hope to provide activities that engage our school community in a
fun way while maintaining safe practices. Be on the look out for information on a
virtual book fair, Guardian Angel activities, classroom parties, service projects, and
fall themed contests.
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For our Virtual Students AmazonSmile

The structure for class time and
assignments is very different from
la=t spring. Thiz iz done intentionally
1o offer the best experience possible
for our at home learners. If you are
unable to access what you need or
unable to turn in assignments, please
contact the school. Our goal is to
create a system that is sustainable
both in and out of school.

School and Home Connection

Thank you to all of those who
participate in AmazonSmile while
placing your orders! The school
received $42.27 last month. If you are
already shopping at Amazon, as long
as you go to smile.amazon.com and
have Sacred Heart School selected as
your charity, Amazon will give 0.5% of
that purchase to Sacred Heart
Catholic School with no extra cost to
youl

The School and Home Connection will be selling Mums again this year for our Fall
Fundraizer! Mums are from Raywood Landscape Center in Danville and you have
multiple colors to choose from. The pots are 9" for $7.50 each, all payments and
order forms are due Friday, September 25th and the mums will be delivered and
available for pick up to SHCS on Thursday, October 1st. Please see the order form
attached to this newsletter for more information.




